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Return to school – January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

   

Please find below important details regarding your child’s return back to school this week. 

Remote learning 

Online learning will be provided tomorrow, Wednesday 05 January 2022, for Years 7 - 10. 
Students should log into their Google Classrooms to access their lessons (these will not be live 
lessons). 
 
On Thursday remote learning will continue for Years 7 & 8 (Year 9 and 10 students return to 
school on Thursday). 
 
All students will have returned to school by Friday 07 January 2022. 
 
Face masks 

Following the government announcement, students are required to wear a face mask at all times 
when indoors (this includes in lessons). Please ensure that your child comes to school with a 
mask. 
 
Home testing 

Please continue to do lateral flow tests at home twice per week. Report the result via the 'Test 
Register' weblink emailed to you each week. 
 
Further Covid advice / absence reporting 

Just a reminder - if you are reporting your child's absence due to Covid-19, we need to know the 
following: 
 
1. Nature of symptoms - either a. the classic cough, temperature or taste and smell issues, b. 
"diffused" symptoms (sore throat, sniffles, headache etc), or c. asymptomatic (no symptoms) 
 
2. Date symptoms started if applicable 
 
3. Date of Lateral Flow Test if any, plus date of PCR test. 
              
4. Date Test and Trace advise schooling can recommence      PTO…. 

 Our ref: H:letterstoparents/ReturntoschoolJanuary2022 
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This is to enable us to communicate effectively with Public Health England regarding case 
patterns, etc. 
 
In addition, please note that the DFE have clarified to all schools this morning that in positive 
cases, if LFT tests are carried out on day 6 and 7, 24 hours apart, and both come back negative, 
and the child has NO high temperature, then schooling can recommence on DAY 7, rather than 
day 8 as previously announced. i.e. if the LFT shows negative in the morning then the child can 
attend school on the same day. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Ian Moreton 
Headteacher 

 

 


